
Land of Band and Color Guard 

Happy Belated Easter! 

  
I hope that you and your family were able to spend a nice Spring Break and 

Easter together. I hope you are doing well and are in good health. 
  

All Students Must Be Involved 
Today marks the beginning of the 4th quarter of the school year, and all 

students are expected to be engaged and active in distance learning. Many of 
the due dates for the assignments that were put in Google Classroom prior to 

Spring Break have been extended to this week. If you haven’t completed 
these assignments (they are fairly easy), please go into GC and 

complete them! 
  

 _________________________________________________ 
 Booster Meeting 

 

Tuesday, 4/14 

7:30pm 

Our April Booster Meeting will be held online via Zoom. We will send out the 
link for the meeting on the day of the meeting. 

______________________________________________________________
_ 

  Just a reminder: 

 

Band Camp 2020 

Week 1: August 10-14 
Week 2: August 17-21 

 
   

Here’s What’s Up for This Week 

  
Monday – Friday 

Distance Learning Continues 
Please check-in with Google Classroom and complete assignments. 

  

 



Booster Board Update 

Hi, all -  
 
We hope that you are safe and well during this time. We're looking forward to 
connecting with you live on Tuesday night at 7:30pm via Zoom - where we'll 
give updates and introduce our candidates for next year's Board.  The Zoom 
meeting is limited to the first 100 participants.  
 
We'll share our notes from the meeting sometime on Wednesday, along with 
the voting link to an online survey where you can vote for confirmation of the 
candidates.  
 

Here are our nominees for next year's Booster Board: 

 
Paul Clifford - President 
Gina Brown - Vice President 
Ken Ostaszewski - Financial Secretary 
Dee Alig - Treasurer 
Priscilla Topp - Secretary 
 
We are still seeking nominees for Ways and Means. Please, if you're 
interested, or know someone that might be, contact myself (Andy Shomph) or 
Lori Arneal 
at president@eldoradoband.com and waysandmeans@eldoradoband.com.   
 
Please let us know if there are questions you'd like answered. Send your 
questions to president@eldoradoband.com.  
 
Thanks, 
El Dorado Band and Color Guard Boosters 
  

 

Thank you for your cooperation and support of our award-winning program!  You 
are each a vital part of the great success our kids enjoy as part of the El Dorado 

Golden Hawks Band & Color Guard!    

 

Let's Go Hawks! 
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